
A huge thank you to all of our sponsors, donors, and volunteers that helped 

make the dance such a huge success!

Emily Denmark 1/15
Tammie Willis 2/17

Tara Heal 1/19
Samantha Screws 1/21

Sherry Carnes 1/30
Sherida Habersham 2/19

Irene Castro 2/26
Lucy Claroni 2/20

Happy CASA-versary!Happy CASA-versary!

TLC CASA presents Daddy-Daughter Dance 2024
On February 3, 2024, we kicked off our fundraising year with our 14th Annual

Daddy-Daughter Dance. The dance was a great success! 

438 guests enjoyed fabulous Mardi Gras-themed decorations, dancing, a meal

from Chick-Fil-A, cotton candy, and more! 

Each daughter went home with a special light-up rose, a new stuffed animal, and a

big smile on her face!
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2024 is here and TLC Children’s Services and TLC CASA are already on the way to having a great year!

We kicked off 2024 by swearing in 4 new volunteers. 
Winter training is currently underway with 8 potential volunteers!

To learn more about becoming a CASA Volunteer, 
please contact Jennifer Staples at jenstaples@tlcchildrensservices.org.

Upcoming Fundraisers
“Green Up Dublin for St. Patrick’s Day” “You’ve Been Yumioned, Toombs County”

Robin Middleton 1/12/2017
Tracey Lee  2/11/2020

Brittany Garcia 2/15/2022

$2,582 per year provides
advocacy for 1 year per child

$215 per month provides
advocacy for 1 month per child

$49.67 per week provides
advocacy for 1 week per child

$7.08 per day provides advocacy
for 1 day per child

TLC CASA: By the Numbers-2023
43

CHILDREN SAFELY REUNIFIED WITH FAMILY

13

CHILDREN ADOPTED INTO THEIR FOREVER

FAMILIES

25

CHILDREN SAFELY PLACED IN GUARDIANSHIPS

     279

       FOSTER CHILDREN SERVED

          34                                          6

ACTIVE VOLUNTEERS             STAFF

Visit Our Website Donate Become a Volunteer


